
Dear School Administrator:

On behalf of The Herb Block Foundation, ELY, Inc., a museums services company, is offering five 
panel exhibitions featuring the illustrations of Herb Block, editorial cartoonist for The Washington 
Post. We are asking for your help to spread the word about this exciting opportunity to bring these 
educational and thought provoking exhibits to K-12 schools and libraries. There is no rental fee and 
for a limited time the Herb Block Foundation will cover the shipping charges for K-12 schools and 
libraries. The exhibitions are available for display and discuss the topics of Education, Civil Rights, 
the Presidency, the Environment, and Democracy. For photos and sizes of the exhibitions please go 
to the next two pages of this document. To see the backside of each exhibition go to 
www.herblockexhibitions.org/exhibit

The Herb Block Foundation in partnership with Scholastic Art & Writing Awards is sponsoring— 
The Herblock Award for Editorial Cartoon. Three teen artists will be selected to each receive a 
$1,000 scholarship from The Herb Block Foundation for their outstanding drawings, illustrations, or 
animations offering commentary on current events or political topics. 

For more information or to reserve an exhibition please use the link to the Herblock Exhibitions 
website below. On the site you will find lesson plans and other educational material to compliment 
the traveling panel exhibitions. Please feel free to contact me with any questions. I look forward to 
hearing from you.
www.herblockexhibitions.org/exhibit

Sincerely,
Becki Hartke

Project Manager 
ELY, Inc.
becki@elyinc.com
714-449-1906 (cell PT)
www.elyinc.com

http://www.artandwriting.org



